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Monday 27th March 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers of Year 4 Pupils 
 

I would like to invite you to a Maths presentation about the Year 4 
multiplication checks on Wednesday 26th April at 9:00am.  These 
checks will happen in June as instructed by the Government.   
 
If you would to find out more about this and learn some additional 
ways to support your child in learning their tables to 12 x 12, please 
complete the form below and hand it into the office. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Stringer  
Maths Leader  

 
 

 

 
Year 4 Multiplication Checks Presentation 

 
 

Name of child:  __________________________  Class: ____________________ 
 
 
I would like to attend the above presentation on Wednesday 26th April  
 
 
I am unable to attend the presentation but would like some ideas on how to 
support my child’s learning of time tables. 
 
 
Parent / carer signature: ______________________ Dated: ___________________ 
 
 

Please complete this form and return to Mrs Stringer, Miss Bailey or Miss Underdown  
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